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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS DEPARTMENT
201 MISSION STREET, ROOM 1513A
MAIL CODE P15A
P.O. BOX 770000
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94177
(415) 973-3425

INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

LOCAL UNION 1245, I.B.EW
P.O. BOX 4790

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596
(510) 933-6060

MEL BRADLEY, MANAGER OR
DAVID J. BERGMAN, DIRECTOR AND CHIEF NEGOTIATOR

Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Company proposes, pursuant to Section 205.19, to reclassify the following unassigned linemen in
Los Padres Division to assigned linemen at their current headquarters:

Name Service Date Location

Peter Ambrose 10/18/92 Templeton
James Casiday 10/25177 Templeton
Robert Cox 10/20184 Templeton
Lloyd Eitel 7/23/84 Santa Maria
Dennis Marshall 12/4/89 Santa Maria
Robert Nielson 9/10/85 Santa Maria
George Wagner 9/12177 Templeton

This proposal was the recommendation of the Los Padres Title 8 Committee which was formed to
discuss the consolidation, under Section 206.17, of some linemen to the Pismo Beach headquarters.
This move resulted in some unassigned linemen being placed as assigned linemen. The Committee
recommended that all the remaining unassigned linemen in Los Padres Division be changed to
assigned status.



October 17, 1995
95-138-PGE

This proposal has been discussed with the local Business Representative, a member of the Title 8
Committee.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided
and return one executed copy of this letter to the Company.

By: Sll--~. lii'~
DirectOlld Chi Negotiator

BY:~~_
BusinesSManager


